


I.E.S. José Frugoni Pérez (La Rocha) is situated at the border of the urban area of Telde (100.000 inhabitants), the second town in Gran Canaria. It is one of the three most important high schools of our town. Some of our main aims have been to promote the European aspects and English studying. So, we have had Comenius assistants experience for a few years and we have requested one for the next academic year. We have four CLIL-AICLE project (bilingual English-Spanish) groups in the Compulsory Education level. We are really interested in having an Erasmus student between us. It would mean a very important support for our teachers in the classroom and a real input for our students. Most of our teachers are really involved in learning and teaching English process. An Erasmus student will be a perfect chance for our students to meet people from all around the world, to see how important learning a new language is and to be more open-minded.
On the other hand, the Erasmus student will be very welcome as we have a friendly environment in our high school. We have a long experience about it and he/she will be an active part in the cultural life of our high school and will have the chance to learn and participate in our festivals and cultural events.
 
		           Telde a cuatro de Julio de dos mil trece
			
				  El Director

			Fdo. Manuel Jesús Ramírez Morales
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